MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE NORTH BABYLON PUBLIC LIBRARY HELD ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 19, 2014
The meeting was called to order in the Library by the President, Mrs. Fogel at 6:34 p.m.  
Dr. Wroblewski,  Mrs. Schechtel, Ms. Hare, Mrs. Leibowitz, Mr. Horowitz, Library Director, and Mrs. Ledesma, Secretary were present. 
On a motion by Dr. Wroblewski, seconded by Mrs. Schechtel, it was unanimously agreed to approve the minutes of the July 15, 2014 Annual Reorganization Meeting and the July 15, 2014 Board Meeting.
On a motion by Dr. Wroblewski, seconded by Mrs. Schechtel, it was unanimously agreed to accept the Cultural Programming Fund Treasurer’s Report for July.

Approval of the Library Fund Treasurer’s Report for July was tabled until the September meeting pending the end of year audit.

Approval of the Financial Report for July was tabled until the September meeting pending the end of year audit.
The Director’s Statistical Report for July was noted. 

On a motion by Mrs. Schechtel, seconded by Mrs. Leibowitz, it was unanimously agreed to pay the bills on General Ledger Trial Balance No. 773
Mr. Horowitz reported the loss of a sugar maple tree on the north side of the property which was uprooted during the rainstorm on August 13th.  Photos were provided for the Trustees.  Mr. Horowitz reported that he cut up and moved the portion of the tree which fell on the sidewalk and Cooper Road.   
Mr. Horowitz advised the Board that the walk through for the LED Lighting Project is scheduled for September 2nd.  
On a motion by Dr. Wroblewski, seconded by Mrs. Fogel, it was unanimously agreed to submit an application for funding from the New York State Library Construction Aide Program to offset costs relating to the Lighting Project.
On a motion by Dr. Wroblewski, seconded by Mrs. Schechtel, it was unanimously agreed to establish a Young Adult library card for patrons in Grade 6 through 18 years of age.  The Circulation Policy will be revised and submitted for approval.
On a motion by Mrs. Leibowitz, seconded by Dr. Wroblewski, it was unanimously agreed to approve a policy for 3D printing as presented in Exhibit A. 

On a motion by Dr. Wroblewski, seconded by Ms. Hare, it was unanimously agreed to approve the disposal of a damaged trash receptacle.
The Director’s Report was noted.

The Department Head Report was noted.
On a motion by Dr. Wroblewski, seconded by Mrs. Leibowitz, it was unanimously agreed to approve the Personnel Report as presented.
On a motion by Dr. Wroblewski, seconded by Mrs. Lebowitz, it was unanimously agreed to adjourn to executive session to discuss personnel matters at 6:55 p.m. 

On a motion by Dr. Wroblewski, seconded by Ms. Hare, it was unanimously agreed to adjourn from executive session at 7:24 p.m. and resume the regular business of the meeting.


The next meeting of the Board will be held on September 16, 2014 at 6:30 p.m.

On a motion by Ms. Hare, seconded by Dr. Wroblewski, it was unanimously agreed to adjourn the meeting at 7:24 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,








Tory T. Hare







            Secretary

